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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
National 5 English exam 
 
As you will be aware, your young person is due to sit the National 5 English exam on Thursday 9th May. 
 
With this in mind, it is important that students use the Easter holidays productively, so that they are as well-
prepared as possible for the challenge of the exam.  They have been reminded of what they should be working on 
and revising during this time, but your help in ensuring that this is done would be very much appreciated.   
 
In summary, students should be: 
 

- Finishing the booklet on the poem ‘Winter’ 
- Revising all of the other Edwin Morgan poems that we have studied 
- Revising the short story ‘Flowers’ 
- Working on Close Reading techniques, using the revision booklet 
- Working on past papers (available on the SQA website) 

 
As well as utilising their own notes, they will find relevant material on the SQA website and the BBC Bitesize website.  
The latter is particularly useful for revising the poetry that we have been studying. 
 
I have told the students that they are welcome to email me any work that they do over the holidays, so please 
remind them of this too. 
 
Thank you in advance for your help. 
  
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Alison Downey 
English Teacher 
Cedarbank Annexe 
Deans Community High School 
 


